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Volkova N. To the question about training of future social pedagogues to 
professionally directed communication accomplishment

Some approaches of social pedagogues’ training to professionally directed 
communication accomplishment have been exposed in thearticle. The author of the article pays 
attention to the necessity offormation communicative and cognitiveneeds of students and 
accomplishment of terms providing high level studying motivation which leads to positive 
motivational students’ changes. This necessity of contents updating of professional training 
through basic norms and standards of professional activity, particularly professionally directed 
communication; integration of knowledge from different disciplines of commonly professional, 
professional and special training of future specialists, due to which forms, methods and 
mastering of this activity are adopted. The special attention has been paid to implementation of 
psychological and pedagogical training of all interactive learning technologies in the process
(dialogue, dispute, discussion, expert group meeting, forum, symposium, debates, court sitting), 
business games, trainings, variety of after class activities (social and pedagogical, elucidative, 
social and psychological trainings, exhibitions-presentations, audio-, video presentations, 
participation in volunteer programs, street performance theater, street games, projects defense, 
theatrical sessions, labour landings etc.), their implementation provides the start of internal 
mechanisms of self-development and self-realizations and self-perfections of personality in the 
varieties of professionally directed communication, awareness of personal reorganization 
necessity, which is considered to be an important step in training optimization to professional 
communication and cooperation.

Key words: tolerance, social pedagogue, professionally meaningful quality, interactive 
technologies, trainings, after class activity.
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